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Funding Opportunity            
DCCA Division of Youth Services 

Family Violence Prevention and Services ARP Project 

Project Duration:  January 1, 2025 to September 30, 2025 

The DCCA Division of Youth Services is announcing an opportunity to subgrant funds to 

community non-profit organizations that are currently serving survivors of domestic violence 

and sexual assault/sexual abuse of minors.  

Funding is made available through the Family Violence Prevention and Services ARP funds: 

•  (1) Award of $10,000 under the Domestic Violence Shelter and Supportive 

Services 

• (1) Award of $10,000 under the Rape Crisis Services and Support 

Scope of Services:  

• Domestic Violence Shelter and Supportive Service:  Direct supportive services to 

survivors and/or advocacy efforts to include prevention campaigns and outreach 

efforts against Domestic Violence 

• Rape Crisis Services and Support:  Direct supportive services to survivors and/or 

advocacy efforts to include prevention campaigns and outreach efforts against 

Sexual Assault/Sexual Abuse of Minors 

Proposals: 

Must include:  Organizational Capacity, Project Goals and Objectives, Target Population; 

Deliverables and Timeline; Detailed Budget and Performance Measures (Non-Profit 

Organizations can apply for both funding opportunities). 

  Deadline:  Friday, December 13, 2024, 4:30 p.m. 

Submission:  Proposals and Supporting Documents should be emailed to vtsablan@dys.gov.mp 

no later than 4:30 p.m. Late or incomplete submissions will not be accepted. 
For additional inquiries, you may contact any of the following: 

Mariah M. Barcinas, CPS Supervisor, 237-1012, mbarcinas@dys.gov.mp  

Jerilynn Haruo, FVPSA Project Coordinator, 237-1014, b.haruo.fvpsa@dys.gov.mp  
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